
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF NOVEMBER 24. 1995 

 

MEETING CONVENED AT H:30 P.M. COMMANDER TONY ClOTOLA PRESIDING. 

THIRTY FIVE MEMBERS PRESENT. ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS AND 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN. 

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING  WERE ACCEPTED AS READ. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

HOSPITAL VISITATION- SAL FULCINELLI REPORTED THAT HIS BROTHER VINNY WAS OUT THE 

HOSPITAL AND BACK HOME. HE HAS TO USE A WALKER TO GET AROUND.  

 

AMERICANISM -TOMMY SIMONETTI  SAID THAT THE HONOR GUARD ATTENDED A VETERANS 

CEREMONY AT ELEMTARY SCHOOL 53. THE CEREMONY INCLUDED VETERANS FROM VARIOUS 

ISLAND VETERANS GROUPS. IT WAS VERY MOVING AND IMPRESSIVE PROGRAM PUT ON BY THE 

SCHOOLS. IT WAS AGREED THAT OUR POST SHOULD TRY TO GET MORE INVOVLED IN GETTING TO 

THE SCHOOLS SINCE THE YOUNG CHILDREN TODAY DO NOT GET A PROPER EDUCATION OF WHAT 

TRANSPIRED IN OUR PAST WARS.  

 

MEMBERSHIP-PAUL ZALESAK REPORTED THAT WE NOW HAVE 249 MEMBERS WHO HAVE PAID 

THERE DUES. HE ALSO SAID THAT HE WAS INFORMED THAT WE HAD LOST A MEMBER,ALFONSE 

GIENETTI SOME MONTHS BACK AND HE JUST FOUND OUT ABOUT IT.  

 

SERVICE & WELFARE-JOE LAWLESS COMMENDED RICHIE REICHART FOR THIS MONTHS EDITION OF 

THE K-G NEWS. HE REMINDED THE MEMBERS THAT VETERANS DAY SERVICES WILL BE HELD AT THE 

MALL AND OCEAN VIEW CEMETARY AND THAT THE MEMBERS SHOUD MAKE A SPECIAL TO ATTEND 

ONE.  

 

POST ACTIVITIES-TONY MOSCA AND SAL FULCINELLI REPORTED ON THE STATUS OF THE BARN 

DANCE TO BE HELD ON NOV. 25. THEY NOW HAVE 27 POST MEMBERS AND GUESTS SIGNED UP. NOW 

THEY WILL OPEN IT UP TO ANY OUTSIDER. THEY ALSO ARE MOVING AHEAD WITH THE NEW  

YEARS EVE DANCE. MORE DETAILED INFORMATION WILL BE PROVIDED IN THE NEAR FUTURE.  

 

HONOR GUARD-RICHIE REICHART SAID THE HONOR GUARD WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE VETERANS 

DAY CEREMONY AT THE MALL. MEMBERS SHOULD GET THERE BY 10:30 AM.  

 

POST TREASURER - PAT MESERINDINO REPORTED THAT AI THE LAST REPORT WE HAD A BALANCE 

OF 81,258.52 AND CURRENT BALANCE IS $934.10.  

 

CORPORATION TREASURER-FERDIE SALVATORE GAVE THE REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER .. 

AT THE END OF SEPTEMBER WE HAD $8210.0R IN THE CHECKING ACCOUNT. THE INCOME FOR 

OCTOBER WAS $2570.05 AND EXPENSES WERE $1469.06 AN INCREASE OF $1,100.99. THE  

BALANCE IN THE ACCOUNT AT THE END OF OCTOBER WAS $931.07  

 

OLD BUSINESS - A DISCUUSION TOOK PLACE CONCERNING THE DISTRIBUTION OF FOOD PACKAGES 

FOR THE NEEDY. IT WAS FELT THAT THE POST SHOULD PURCHASE THE FOOD AND DELIVER IT TO THE 

NEEDY FAMILIES. ANDY PROCOPIO REPORTED THAT THE POST RECIEVED AT LAST COUNTY MEETING 

CITIATIONS FOR ITS AMERICANISM AND CHILDREN AND CHILDREN AND YOUTH PROGRAMS.  

GOOD OF THE LEGION  

 

MEMBERS WERE REQUESTED TO BRING IN CANED OR DRY FOOD STUFF  

FOR DONATIONS TO MEALS ON WHEELS.  

 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 9:35 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,  

FERDIE SALVATORE  

ADJUTANT  



 


